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Cllr Barry Durkin 

c/o Legal & Governance  

Worcestershire County Council  

County Hall  

Spetchley Road 

Worcester  

WR5 2NP 

 

Via Email 

 

7th February 2024 

 

            

Dear Barry,  
 
Confirmation of West Mercia Police Chief Constable 
 
Thank you for your letter of 26th January 2024, to which I am required to respond. 
 
I am grateful to the Panel for its endorsement and confirmation of Commander Kyle Gordon as 
the next Chief Constable of West Mercia Police. 
 
I am sure Kyle will look forward to working positively with the Police and Crime Panel following 
his arrival in Force in due course.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
John Campion  
Police and Crime Commissioner 
West Mercia 


